2023 DRAFTLAND USE B\FLAW

Ask questlons and chat w:th staff'

For the past year, staff have been collaborating with
Palliser Regional Municipal Services on updating Starland
County's Land Use Bylaw. Draft revisions meet legislative

requirements and are intended to reduce red tape
while allowing more development opportunifies for

landowners and cifizens.
For more information visit

www.starlandcounty.comor contact
County CAO Christopher Robblee at
403-772-3793 Or chrlstphoer@starlandcounty com.
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